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I'm a resident of the Whitney Way area, and I'm concerned about the suggestion to
turn Whitney Way to 25mph speed limit. It's already practically unheard-of for
people to travel as slowly as 30mph on that street, as posted--It's really hard to do
that on a 4-lane road with others whizzing past (or tailing so close in irritation...)
With the other suggestions made, why not keep the speed limit to 30mph, with
some enforcement? or at least, threats of enforcement...

Otherwise, the suggestions seem sensible.

--Mary Ann Fraley
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